Water Polo
Team Sets
Tournament

The Club will host a water polo tourna-
ment on Saturday, December 17, and
January 7 and 8. The tourney will be
open to all high school, college and post
college age players. This will give
everyone a chance to get together during
the Christmas holidays.

Anyone interested in participating
should contact John Nielsen or leave a
message for him at the Front Desk.

In August, Club members were well
represented in the Hawaii International
Water Polo Tournament at the Univer-
sity of Hawaii Pool. John Nielsen
helped organize the tournament and
players Bruce Black, Todd Duplanty,
Rob Izumi, Denise Devaney, Chris
Woo and Jack Barenburg were on
various teams. @



